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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To allow Members to consider the Healthcare Trust’s improvement plan following its 

inspection by the Care Quality Commission (CQC) in early 2019.   
 

Information  
 
2. Members will recall that the Healthcare Trust was inspected by the CQC between January 

and March 2019. Subsequent to this, Healthcare Trust representatives attended the Health 
Scrutiny Committee to present information in relation to their improvement plan in July 2019 
and in February 2020. The committee heard that the Trust regarded its overall rating of 
‘Requires Improvement’ as fair and accurate, and that each action within the improvement 
plan had been assigned an executive and clinical lead. 
 

3. A briefing from the Trust and the latest iteration of its improvement plan are attached as 
appendices to this report. In addition, a memo regarding expired and unwanted medicines is 
attached as a further appendix. 

 
4. Anne Maria Newham, Executive Director for Nursing, Healthcare Trust will attend the Health 

Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and answer questions. 
 

5. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and schedule 
further consideration, if necessary. 
 

 
 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 



2) Schedules further consideration, if necessary. 
 
 

 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 


